
 

 
 
Event Name: Mount Lofty 
Time Message Issued: 19:00 
Date Message Issued: 06/08/2017 
 

 
 
 
 

SEVERE WEATHER ADVICE MESSAGE 
REDUCED THREAT 

 
The SES advises that the threat from locally destructive winds for exposed or elevated parts of the state south 
of Port Pirie has reduced.  
 
Although the threat to your safety has reduced, be aware that some risks are still present and you should take 
care in the area over the next few days.  
 
Check your property for damage. Stay well clear of fallen trees, power lines and other damaged structures. If 
your property has been damaged do not turn your electricity back on until it has been checked by a qualified 
electrician. Be aware that debris may be present on the ground. 
 
To view current warnings go to the Alert SA website at www.alert.sa.gov.au  
 
For SES assistance during severe weather phone 132 500. If the matter is life threatening call triple zero. 
 
Monitor local conditions and listen to ABC radio for updates. 
 
For what to do in storms check the SES website at www.ses.sa.gov.au  
 
 
 
 
 
 
This message expires on: 6

th
 August 2017 at 23:00. This is the final message that will be issued for this event 

unless the situation changes. 
 
 
 
 

 


